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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 11, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Tues. 1/15  Attention Sonora!  If you want to guarantee your yearbook purchase, you must 

buy your yearbook by January 18
th

.  After January 18
th

, we cannot guarantee 

that you will be able to buy a yearbook.  We must place our order by that date 

and we will only order a very few extra yearbooks, which will be sold on a first 

come, first served basis.  After that, there will be no more yearbooks for sale.  

We have sold out early three years in a row, so buy your yearbook by January 

18
th

 to make sure you don’t miss out!   

Mon. 1/14  Greetings seniors!  Did you miss out on the chance to sign up for a Counseling 

100 course?  Good news!  A few spots have opened up in the second and third 

sessions.  If you are still interested in signing up, please come to the Guidance 

Office to pick up the required paperwork.  Don't wait as these spots will fill up 

fast! 

Fri. 1/11  Attention all Best Bud mentors:  There will be an event today during 5
th

 and 6
th

 

periods.  Do not forget to come! 

Tues. 1/15  The La Habra Library has two volunteer opportunities for teens.  First, 

Homework Help seeks teens 9
th

 through 12
th

 grades to help elementary school 

kids with homework, Monday through Thursday 4:00 to 5:30 p.m.  The Library 

will have a tutor training session this weekend for all interested tutors on 

Sunday, January 13
th

 from 12:00 to 4:00 p.m.  Light refreshments will be 

provided.  Students who attend will receive volunteer credit for the training.  If 

interested, pick up an application at the La Habra Library.  Second, our Teen 

Advisory Board plans library events and volunteer opportunities.  Our next 

TAB meeting is Wednesday, January 16
th

 from 3:20 to 4:20 p.m.  Pick up 

applications at the La Habra Library.  Thank you for considering these 

opportunities to help the Library! 

Fri. 1/11  Attention juniors:  If you want to register for the February 9
th

 ACT, you must 

do so today to avoid late fees.  You must also register for the March SAT by 

February 8
th

 to avoid a late fee.  See Ms. Nia if you qualify for a fee waiver! 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


